
619 Maalahi Street 
7 	 Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

January 17, 2019 

Honorable Michael J. Molina, Chair 
and Members of the Governance, Ethics, and 
Transparency Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Molina and Members: 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT AND REMOVAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEADS 
OF DEPARTMENTS (DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS) (GET-1[61) 

I am honored to submit a letter in support of Acting Public Works Director 
David C. Goode. 

For the past eight years and an additional two years prior, it has been a privilege 
and pleasure to work as the Private Secretary to the Director of Public Works. This year 
marks my 3 9t year of service with the County of Maui and 1 8th year as the department's 
Private Secretary. 

Mr. Goode is an honest, intelligent, fair, trustworthy, and hard-working person. 
His decisions are based on the facts, and he always gives consideration to the 
immediate gains and long-lasting effects of his decisions. He examines all aspects of 
an issue before making difficult decisions and bases his decisions on what he believes 
is best for the people of Maui County while taking into consideration the laws and 
ordinances that govern. 

Mr. Goode is an excellent leader who effectively communicates the directives of 
our diverse department that includes the Development Services Administration, 
Engineering, and Highways divisions. He makes an extra effort to be available to our 
citizens and County officials. He is a team player who works well with State, Federal, 
and private agencies. 

I humbly request your vote in support of Acting Public Works Director David C. 
Goode's confirmation. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
. 
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Private Secretary 


